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LEED for subs. - Nov. 5
September 15, 2009 - Construction Design & Engineering

On Thurs., Nov. 5, ASM will team up with the US Green Building Council/ Massachusetts Forum,
and ABC of Massachusetts to offer a half day workshop on "LEED for Subcontractors," focusing on
the areas where subs must participate in the LEED process, namely, providing documentation on
materials and following policies and procedures for indoor air quality. The workshop will explore in
detail the on-the-job requirements affecting various sub-trades, and include small discussion groups
as well as hands-on practice with material information sheets. The workshop takes place at NSTAR
offices in Westwood, from 7:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Visit the ASM website for more information.
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